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Attendance: 93.7% 
 

New Building Tours + Y6 SATs preparation  
 

All of our classes completed their tours of the new building to 
observe any changes from last term’s visit. We are getting ready to 
order new furniture for the building which will fully open in 
September for our Y3 classes who will join Y2 and some Y1 pupils in 
this brand new structure. Over the summer, the three demountables 
will be demolished and our site will return to a more normal state 
and less of a building site! The nearly £2 million pound investment 
from our academy trust, the Chelmsford Learning Partnership, sees 
an ambitious vision for both the Infant and Junior schools to work 

ever more closely together to minimise any barriers to transition.  
Next week sees our Y6 pupils participate in the national SATs 
week. They have been preparing well and we look forward to 
focussing on these exams next week and then turning our 
attention to resume a usual broad curriculum afterwards. 

   

Ross McTaggart - Headteacher 
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Stars of the Week  

6th May 2022 

Y6 Roby    Karter   Spencer  

Y5 Daniel E   Katie     Jack K     

Y4 Ava    Oliver B   Lilyana     

Y3 Lacey    Mia    Olly E 

 

Weekly 

Winners! 

Reading 
Winners 
5W 79% 
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PE Reminders 

Next week back to normal - Mon Y3  Tues Y4   Weds Y5    Thurs Y6   

In addition, every Friday there is an additional Sports afternoon for one year group in 
rotation. Dates for the diary are: 

Fri 13th May Y5 Fri 20th May Y6 

Polite Parade – 6th May 2022 

 

Future Grandmaster? 

Emilia in Y6 took part in her first chess competition after 
developing an interest through our Chess Club from last term. 

The competition, called ‘She Plays to Win’, involved 28 
players and she finished 2nd. Well done Emilia! 


